
 

 

October 23, 2020 
 

 
The Manager 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai-400 051 

Dept of Corporate Services (CRD) 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

 
Dear Sir, 

Sub:  Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Ref:    Scrip Code: BSE – 533296 and NSE – FMNL. 

 
 
We wish to inform you that a fire accident occurred last night at around 8.30 p.m (approx), in Orchid City 
Centre Mall (OCC) Mumbai, which is partly managed by the Company. The fire department has deployed 
necessary forces to bring the fire under control and there is no loss of human life. The Company is in the 
process of ascertaining the damage caused by the fire and has adequate insurance coverage against the 
incident. 
 
For and on behalf of: 
Future Market Networks Limited 

 
Anil Cherian 
Head – Legal and Company Secretary 
 
Date: October 23, 2020 
Place: Mumbai 
 


